
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to SB 2307. As a parent of an elementary school child, I believe this bill
represents an unacceptable intrusion by the state government into matters that should be left to the discretion of local
communities and their libraries.

Our libraries are staffed by professional librarians who already have policies in place to manage access to sensitive
materials. Libraries play a vital role in improving literacy and community engagement, and SB 2307 will only serve to
undermine their critical mission. This bill constitutes an overreach of state government into North Dakota communities.

I urge you to vote "do not pass" on SB 2307.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

David Kanenwisher


